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  Thanks to the generosity of SEFCU, we are pleased to say that all Center 
employees will be paid in full for their final week of work. We realize that 
there are still many outstanding issues that will need to be resolved regarding 
the sudden closure of the Cohoes Community Center, but this is a positive 
first step as we continue to work with community and business leaders on 
plans to help the Center resume operation and once again serve the children 
and families of our city.  
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